
TOPIC: Remote Conferencing Waiver Approval

SUBMITTED BY: Emma Leza, Associate Superintendent for C&I

OF: Curriculum and Instruction Department

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD: August 23, 2022

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: August 23, 2022

Recommendation:

Administration requests the approval to submit Remote Conferencing Waivers to the Texas Education Agency

(TEA) for eligible students who must continue remote conferencing sessions due to a prolonged medical

condition that is diagnosed and approved by the student’s physician.

Waivers will be individually submitted throughout the entire 2022 - 2023 school year.

Rationale:

Students must meet the state’s definition of Medically Fragile as denoted on UISD’s Medically Fragile

Physician’s Report, which follows TEA’s guidelines

Budgetary Information:

Students meeting the Medically Fragile requirements will generate Average Daily Attendance funding if the

Texas Education Agency approves the waiver.

Board Policy Reference and Compliance:


